
 

 

Thursday 24th November 2022 
 

E-Safety for Parent/Carers 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Online safety is an important part of keeping children safe at Minchinhampton School.  Online 
safety is taught to pupils and our curriculum empowers pupils to understand and to be aware 
how they can stay safe online. 
 
The session will offer advice about setting parental controls, signposting to appropriate and 
helpful websites and generally give parents advice about ways to keep their child/children safe 
online.  We can only be successful in keeping children safe online if we work with parents. 
 
If you would like to come along to this session which is on Wednesday 30th November at 
5:30pm in Royal class. Please can you complete and return the slip below.  This session is 
for parents only. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr. Ricketts, Mrs. Saeed and Mrs. Jackson 
 

Reply slip –please complete and return. 
 

E-Safety for parent – Wednesday 30th November 2022 
 

 
I would like to come along to the E-Safety meeting on Wednesday 30th November 
 
 
I cannot make this date, but would be interested in attending another session 
 
         
 
Parent/Carer Name: ________________________  


